Additional Bulletin Announcements

Canyonville Adventist Elementary School News

Capital Improvements - CAES is needing to raise funds to do some major
capital improvements on the school and purchase a few smaller items
that will improve the quality of the school day for the students. The big
items include stuccoing the school, installing new gutters, purchasing
new playground equipment. Smaller items are replacing the old and
broken picnic tables. Judging from the quotes we have received, the
figure needing to be raised is about $50,000. Every little bit helps to
reach this big goal. If you would like to donate to this cause, you can
give a direct donation to the school or you can donate in your tithe en-
velope, marking “School Improvement Project” on the envelope. Thank
you so much for your dedication to Adventist Education.

Doernbecher Children’s Hospital Fundraiser - We will be finishing our read-
ing fundraiser for Doernbecher Children’s Hospital this Monday! If you
have sponsored one of our students, please check with them to see how
they did during the read-a-thon and give them the support you agreed
on to encourage their reading and the support Doernbecher Children’s
Hospital! Thank you for encouraging and supporting our students!

CAES Promotion and Graduation - Please join us in celebrating the accom-
plishments of Ethan Branson - 8th Grade Graduate and Ricky Dickerson,
Pyramic Lee and Nick Potter - Kindergarten Promotion, on Thursday,
June 8, 2023 at 6:30 pm in the Church. There will be a card/gift table in
the lobby for each graduate.

CAES Yard Sale - Plan now for our yard sale June 15-16 & 18-19. We will be
accepting items to be dropped off from June 9-15. Please call Laura at 1-
541-415-1326 if you have any items to drop off.

Registration for Next School Year - We are currently registering students for
next year. If you know of anyone who would be interested in Christian
education in a good environment, please let them know about CAES!

Fundraising for CAES Budget

¢ Recycling - Please keep collecting your cash redemptive recyclables,
and put them in the blue bags you will find in the Lobby and bring
them to the school or you can take them to Bottle Drop in Roseburg. RETURN
We appreciate all who have contributed. We’ve made $1,559 this year!!

¢ Our Veggie Food Store - We will be selling Veggie Food on Tuesdays from
4:15-4:45. Please contact Kim —1-541-261-5847 or it is really
helpful if you email your order, then Kim can have it ready for
you when you arrive— caesveggiefood@gmail.com. See the
current price list on the foyer bulletin board.

Over->

Things to Look Forward to in 2023

May 21 - Glendale Health Outreach Program - Sunday, May 21 at 3:00 pm we
will be hosting our 2nd Health Outreach Program in Glendale (178 Glendale Town
Road, Glendale, OR). Don’t miss the information, samples and door prizes! Our
emphasis will be benefits of plant-based nutrition & protein. All are invited.

May 22 - Church Board Meeting - Our next Church Board Meeting is Monday,
May 22 at 6:30 pm (note new time). All Board Members, please plan to be there.
May 24 - Focus on Prophecy Prayer Meeting - Join us every Wednesday at 7:00
pm as we will begin the Focus on Prophecy Discussion Group. Please join us!

May 25 - Nominating Committee Meeting - The Nominating Committee meeting
will be Thursday, May 25 at 6 pm in the church office. Committee members are
encouraged to attend to begin the ministry placement process.

June 8 - CAES Promotion and Graduation Services - Please join us in celebrating
the accomplishments of Ethan Branson - 8th Grade Graduate and Ricky Dicker-
son, Pyramic Lee and Nick Potter - Kindergarten Promotion, on June 9, 2023 at
6:30 pm in the Church.

June 23 - Friday Night Campfire Vespers - 7:00 pm we will meet behind the Fel-
lowship Hall for a Campfire Vespers. Social Committee will provide popcorn, hot
drink and items for S’mores. Bring camp chairs and a blanket!

Amazing Stories from Adventist World Radio: Dick Hoey, a representa-
tive for AWR, will be the speaker at the North Valley SDA Church on May 27 for
the 11am worship hour and will also have a 2pm meeting where he will be shar-
ing stories from different parts of the world and how God is reaching thousands
with the gospel.

Southern Oregon Women’s Retreat—Save the Date - The Southern
Oregon Women'’s Retreat is scheduled for June 2-4 at Milo Academy. The theme
this year is “Lord Prepare Me to be a Sanctuary.” Tawny Sportsman will be the
keynote speaker this year. For more information go to godsgirlsconnect.com or
God'’s Girls Connect Facebook page. You can register at ggc.retreat@gmail.com.
There are flyers in the foyer. Ladies, plan on joining this special retreat!

Gladstone Camp Meeting - is coming July 13-15 for Spanish and July 18-22
for English! If you would like to volunteer in any of the departments, please fill
out the online Volunteer Registration form at https://Ifforms.oc.npuc.org/Forms/
pub-2023CMREG. You will find the Departments and description for all the vol-
unteer positions on the conference website. Thank you for signing up now and
helping with Camp Meeting!

Redwood Camp Meeting - is coming Sunday, July 23—Sabbath, July 29. The
keynote speakers will be Gary Venden for the early morning, Roger Hernandez
for the first half of the week (10:30 am & 7:00 pm) and Dr. Ranko Stefanovic for
the second half of the week (10:30 am & 7:00 pm).
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